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May 28, 2008 

 

Gareth Esersky 

Carol Mann Agency 

55 Fifth Avenue 

New York, NY 10003 

 

Dear Gareth, 

 

Am delighted that we were able to get together over the phone.  Here is the material that 

should have reached you. 

 

My new book, The Marlowe-Shakespeare Connection is being published by McFarland, 

and is already being printed.  So it should be available this summer.  The title is already 

floating on the Internet.   

 

I think a similar book on the authorship mystery for young readers would appeal to all of 

those avid fans who bought the Harry Potter books, some of which run to over 700 pages! 

 

Thanks for pursuing this project further with Scholastic.  Hopefully, they will want to do 

the book. 

 

Am also enclosing the original letter sent to you on May 5
th

. 

 

Sincerely, 
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